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January 9, 2023 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street S.E., Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 

Attn: Filing Center 

Regarding:  RG 93 - Cascade UM 2072 COVID-19 December Monthly Report 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation hereby resubmits its COVID-19 monthly report for December 
2022. As described in the Stipulation in Docket UM 2114, this monthly report complies with the 
stipulation of “Certain reporting requirements will be submitted on a monthly basis and by zip 
code (with additional four digits) starting December 20, 2020, for the month of October.” 

The following file is electronically submitted as part of this filing: 

• RG 93 CNGC UM 2072 December-2022.xlsx

If there are any questions regarding this report, please contact me at (509) 734-4549. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Christopher Mickelson 

Christopher Mickelson 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
christopher.mickelson@cngc.com 
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